
 

 

August 4, 2022 
 
Packwood Land Company LLC 
Chris Murphy 
1117 Broadway Ste. 500 
Tacoma, WA 98402-3508 
chris@washingtonwaterfronts.com  
 
RE:  Long Plat (Full Subdivision) Type III Application – LP22-00002 – “Sunfisher” 36 Lots 
– Notice of Complete Application Letter 
 
Thank you for submitting the Long Plat application packet on May 18, 2022. After 
completing the review of the preliminary plat application, drawing, SEPA Checklist and 
associated applications and reports, the application packet was determined to be 
complete to begin processing as of June 15, 2022. The application packet will be routed 
along with the SEPA threshold determination to begin the review process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Witherspoon, AICP 
Senior Project Planner 
 
CC:  Bracy & Thomas Land Surveyors (sent electronically) 
  Chris Merritt, Olympic Engineering (sent electronically) 
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